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Dear Parent/Carer
Year 7 Childhood Nasal Flu Programme

We have been advised that during the morning of Wednesday 11 November, the Gloucestershire Care Services
Immunisation Team (NHS) are visiting STRS to administer the Nasal Flu vaccination to our Year 7 boys.

I have attached electronic versions of the accompanying letter, the consent form, and the leaflet Protecting your child
against flu. It is important that you consent or decline the flu vaccination via either a paper or online consent form
using this link as soon as possible and no later than Friday 16 October. Please note that if your son is asthmatic,
you will need to complete a paper consent form. Please contact Reception if you need a hard copy of the
consent form.

This information should assist you in making a well-informed decision. If you have any queries relating to this matter,
please contact the Immunisation Team on 0300 4218140 or via email at glos-care.immunisationteam@nhs.net.
Please note, your GP surgery may not administer this vaccine and, if they do, they may charge for the service.

Consent must be given in advance. Please note, your son will not be able to receive the nasal flu immunisation at
school if the Immunisation Team are not in receipt of parental consent in advance.

Many thanks for your cooperation.

Reception Team
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